

Parent Questionnaire

Thank you to everyone who has already filled in the parent questionnaire, we really appreciate this and value your feedback. If you haven't already, there is still time to do so just click on the link below:

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=/give-your-views

Wear Spots, Raise Lots

Children in Need is on Friday 15th November and we are inviting the children to come into school wearing something spotty. Rather than asking for a £1 donation to come into school, you are able to donate via Just Giving using the link below: www.justgiving.com/page/bewsey-lodge-1728485035689

Thank you to everyone who has already donated to this worthwhile charity.



Bewsey Lodge Primary School Weekly Newsletter

Friday 8th November 2024

Let the celebrations begin!

Preparations for King Charles III's birthday celebrations next Thursday are well and truly underway! We have had a special delivery of a variety of hats and lots of flags! The children have been busy practising the National Anthem in their classes ready for our parade and our lovely kitchen staff are busy preparing a delicious party lunch! It's going to be a fun filled day! Children are invited to come to school wearing red, white and blue. The Art Champions are running a competition as part of the celebration; read all about it here:



Have a lovely weekend everyone! Mrs Bailey

PRIDE in all we do: Perseverance Respect Individuality Diversity Equality!

Stars of the week

Nursery - Mujtaba Nursery - Aween Red - Abigail Orange - Edward

Yellow - Rio Green - Grace

Blue - Ethan Purple - Lilly

Silver - Nathan Gold - Logan

Diamond - Emily Jade - Lottie

Ruby - Darcy N Sapphire - Nella

Topaz - Jawaria Opal - Jessica

Emerald - Haroon Amethyst - Zuzanna

Well Done Everyone!

Attendance

From 21.10.24 - 25.10.24

Class	%
Red	81.0
Orange	87.5
Green	83.6
Yellow	70.9
Blue	91.2
Purple	77.5
Diamond	98.4
Sapphire	88.1
Opal	96.8
Emerald	93.3
Topaz	95.9
Amethyst	66.0
Jade	86.3
Ruby	96.7
Silver	92.0
Gold	81.5
Totals	88.5

A BIG shout out this week for Diamond class who have achieved an incredible 98.4% Opal and Ruby class also achieved over the expected 96%

This is the poorest attendance we have ever had which may lead to the local authority issuing fines in the future for unauthorised days off school. Please support us and your children by ensuring they are in everyday where possible. Children should not be absent with minor illnesses.

Attendance Update from the Local Authority

The link below will take you to the LA updated webpage with information about penalty notices. There have been changes made by the Department For Education.

School attendance | warrington.gov.uk



Polite Reminders

Please Read

SchoolPing - At least one parent of every child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a regular basis. Please ensure you Check the 'My Messages' tab as well as 'School News'. Individual/class/group messages are found there.

Parent Pay - We still only have 70% of the children set up on ParentPay, **EVERY** child needs an active ParentPay account. This will be needed for upcoming Christmas Perfomance payments.

Please contact the school office as soon as possible if you need login details for either Ping or ParentPay.

School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their classrooms ready to start learning by this time.

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration form before your child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the office, thank you.

Dates for your Diary...

Weds 13th November - Height & Weight checks for reception & Y6.

Wear red, white & blue for the birthday of King Charles III - Thursday 14th November

Wear 'lots of spots' for Children in Need - Friday 15th November